Robert Blake



Science College

"Learning for tomorrow's world"

21st July 2011

Biuro Turystyki Aktywnej KOMPAS UI.Asesora 72 80-119 Gdansk

Dear Sirs

I would like to begin by saying that our group had the most pleasurable time in Poland under the guidance of Kompas and in particularly Dominik Dabrowski, our guide for the week.

The organization was smooth and helpful which is incredibly important when taking a school party abroad as it can be a very stressful experience.

We were met at the airport and immediately taken to Krakow where another tour guide was waiting for us.

The thing that impressed me the most was that everything was organized and ready for us. There was no waiting around for tour guides; we rarely had to queue to get into the attractions. Dominik's timing was exemplary.

It is important to state that Dominik went above and beyond our expectations. He became part of the group, and the pupils liked him and enjoyed his company. He was helpful, polite and always in a good mood and incredibly knowledgeable about each of our destinations. It was because of Dominic that our trip was so enjoyable and stress free.

The price was also a helpful factor in our deciding to book with Kompas.

We are in the process of organizing next year's trip, and hope that Kompas can offer us an equally affordable and entertaining experience again.

Yours sincerely

MR G CLARKE - Team Leader of Creative Arts

P:\Office\L Halley\Clarke'G\Poland letter.lh.doc











